
 
PARK EAST TOWNHOME HOMEOWNERS    

NEW WHEELED TRASH AND RECYCLE CARTS COMING SOON!   
 

August 23, 2024  
 

Dear Park East Townhome Owners,  
 
Starting the week of October 3, Park East residents will begin using new wheeled trash and recycling carts. 
These carts will be delivered to all residents by the end of September, with exact delivery dates to be 
confirmed. We will keep you informed as soon as specific dates are available. Here is the current plan for carts 
to be delivered to all residents: 
    

o Every unit will receive one RECYCLE Cart: 32-gallon Cart, 
o Every unit will receive one TRASH Cart:  

§ One-car garage; 32-gallon TRASH Cart 
§ Two-car garage; 64-gallon TRASH Cart 

 
In order to help owners decide what size wheeled trash and recycle carts are best for you needs, 
the sample carts will be on display: 
 

• Saturday, September 7th, 9 am – noon - the guest parking area in front of 316 Redwing Drive  
• Saturday, September 7th, 1 pm to 4 pm - the guest parking area in front of   382 Goshawk Lane  

 
To further assist with determining your needs we listed the approx. widths of each size carts.   

• 32 Gallon Carts are approx. 19 inches in width 
• 64 Gallon Carts are approx. 24 inches in width.   

                          
You will be able to order a larger 64 gallon recycle cart, or a smaller 32-gallon trash cart.  If you  
want to order a different size trash or recycle cart than is listed above, please fill out and  
return the  form  on the bottom of this notice no later than September 14.    KEEP IN MIND THAT 
ALL CARTS MUST BE STORED INSIDE YOUR GARAGE EXCEPT FOR THE DAY OF PICKUP   
 
Only owners who want a different size trash or recycle that those listed above should respond.   
 
We will keep you informed as more information becomes available.   
                                                    
The Park East Board of Directors             
 
                                                               ----------------------------------------------- 
       
_________       I wish to order a   64-gallon recycle cart 
_________       I wish to order a   32-gallon trash cart  
_________       I wish to order a   64 gallon trash cart. 
 
Name _________________________________________Address____________________________ 
 
Email address ___________________________________    Phone __________________________ 
 
Return to:        Park East TH Condo Assn.   c/o Foster Premier Inc. 
                          750 W. Lake Cook Road, Ste 190   Buffalo Grove, IL 60089 
                         or email the form to:  Blube@fosterpremier.com. 
 
 


